
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 4:04:12 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 8:19 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-31

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Pat Henderson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please consider the retired folks who are not working and who are trying to make ends meet. Increasing gas price
especially in the colder winter months will be a real strain on their budget.
If there will be an increase maybe there should be a rebate of some sort for us retired folks. Thank you

-- Attachment --
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